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           What happens when you leave your local official position? 

Minnesota Campaign Finance and Public Disclosure Board 
 

When your term as a local official ends, the entity on which you serve will send a notice to the Board that 
you no longer are a local official. You must review and recertify your statement of economic interest by 
the last Monday in January of the year following the date when you stopped being a local official.  
 
You do not have to wait until January, however, to update your statement. Instead, it is recommended 
that you update your statement as soon as possible after leaving your position. 


